
Library Manager’s Report   Aug. 17, 2016 

 We were granted $10360.00 from the Library Foundation to cover 

costs in our budget: 2,859.00 Software to scan the Indian 

Collection, 3,000.00 to bring our Book Budgets back up to $5,000 

each Adult and Children’s, 2,500.00 to meet our Califa 

Subscription for Zenio, and 2,000 to meet our Wonderbus 

Obligation. 

 Attended the Board of Supervisor’s meeting on Aug. 9, 2015 

 Attended First 5 and FRC Meeting on Aug. 9, 2015 

 Attended the Non Profits Meeting on Aug. 10, 2016 

 Got a donation of 50.00 from Wal Mart for our End of Summer 

Reading Party on Monday Aug. 22. 

 Beth was in an accident on Wednesday, Aug 3, she had surgery 

and is now here in the convalescent hospital. It looks like she will 

be out 8 weeks. 

 I have been learning Beth’s job while she is out, I have the claims 

down, but still working on the rest of her duties. 

 Shane and I have both won a scholarship to attend ARSL the end 

of October in Fargo, North Dakota. Shane will be out the 26th thru 

the 30th and I will be out the 25th thru the 30th I am bunking with 

Susan Hanks from CSL so I get to stay an extra day for pre 

conference events. 

 I plan to attend the Children’s Budget Meeting on Aug. 24th and 

try to get into partnership with the local entities that share the 

Children’s Budget. 

 I will be at the Board of Supervisor’s meeting on the 23rd. 

 I will also be at First 5 and FRC on the 23rd. 



 Shane has started working at the Smith River Library on 

Thursday’s, I took him out on the 4th and he’s been going every 

week since. 

 Phoebe and Linda Walrath will be at Smith River Library one day a 

week, we are still working out the days and times for that to 

happen. 

 We have some reports due for SDRMA and CAL PERS, I am 

working with Beth to see that they get done. 

 Our Scanning Equipment has been ordered by Susan Hanks. 
 


